
Lancasterian Primary School 
   A safe and welcoming learning community where: 

• we all aim high; 

• everyone is included; 

• creativity is valued. 

 

  

 

06/09/21 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Re: Secondary School Transfer Deadline 31/10/2021 
 
We are writing to inform you about the Secondary transfer admissions process.  
Please note that applications must be received before the deadline of 31 October 2021. Any 
received after this date will be processed after all those who applied on-time, and families could 
potentially miss out on a place at their preferred school. 
 

Please apply via www.eadmissions.org.uk 
 

Haringey School Admission Team will be hosting some live sessions in due course, there will be 
presentation and Q&A.  Information relating to this will be on Haringey website shortly so please 
keep checking their website. 
www.haringey.gov.uk/schooladmissions 
 

Secondary Transfer Meeting with Haringey Admissions Team will take place at school on  
Monday 20/09/21 at 3.45 pm in the KS2 Hall  

 
USEFUL INFORMATION: 
Live Secondary Transfer Meetings: In addition to what some primary schools are providing 
families,  Haringey will be hosting some live zoom sessions in due course, there will be a 
presentation and Q&A.  Please visit our website for further 
information: www.haringey.gov.uk/schooladmissions 
  
Secondary Booklet 2022: www.haringey.gov.uk/schooladmissions - This will take you to the page 
where you can find the Secondary booklet, we strongly urge you to read this as it will take you 
through the process and provide you with important information on the schools’ admission 
criteria and new legislation from the Department of Education. There is also a step by step guide 
on how to apply online.   
  
Secondary school open Events: https://www.haringey.gov.uk/children-and-families/schools-and-
education/secondary-schools/secondary-school-open-events 
Families are advised to check the school website as many schools are requesting families to book 
online. 
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EAdmissions site: www.eadmissions.org.uk - This will take you to the eAdmissions site where you 
can apply online. Please ensure that you read the application form carefully before ticking any 
boxes and ensure that you provide the evidence required. Make sure that you submit your 
application and any edited versions by the deadline date 31 October 2021. 
  
Distance Calculator: www.haringey.gov.uk/schooladmissions – This will only work for Haringey 
residents requiring their home to school distance measurements to Haringey Schools. For 
distances to schools outside of Haringey, you will have to contact the authority that the school is 
in. 
  
Customer Services: schooladmissionscs@haringey.gov.uk This is the email address you can use if 
you are an out of borough resident requesting your home to school distance measurements for 
Haringey schools. 
  
School Admissions contact: schooladmissions@haringey.gov.uk – This is the email address you 
can use to contact us at school admissions. 
  
Yours sincerely 

 
Paul Murphy – Head Teacher 
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